

Breakfast club and After school Club
UPDATE
[bookmark: _GoBack]Breakfast club and Afterschool club will resume on Monday 7th September.  Due to changes in the booking system, please email school:  mill.hilll.prmary@schools.sunderland.gov.uk to book places for 7th – 11th September. From then on information will be forwarded regarding booking via Parentpay.
In order for us to provide this service we have had to make a few changes to ensure the safety of staff, children and parents. 
Both breakfast club and after school clubs will take place in the main hall and children will be placed into Key Stage bubbles (bubble 1 – Rec, year 1, year 2 and bubble 2- years 3,4,5,6).
To ensure social distancing and prevent congestion we will opening the doors to the hall (via main car park), at 8.00 am for bubble 1 and 8.10 for bubble 2.  If you have children in both bubbles could you please arrive at the later time.
Parents will not be allowed to park in the main school carpark but continue to park in the visitor carpark and walk to the entry point.
The collection point for after school club will be at the same doors.  
Can we please remind you to drive carefully within the school grounds and adhere to the speed limit in order to keep everyone safe.
We appreciate this is yet another change to the ‘norm’ but appreciate your understanding and co-operation.
